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The cooperation will be continued
 Surprisingly, the graduates of our institute, employees of the department of Spirituality and Youth
education M. Baratov and A. Norov were admitted to the Volga State Technological University in 2020 for a
master's degree in the framework of international cooperation. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, these two
master students have to study remotely during the period of the first course. With the softenining situation
of quarntine regime and due to the improvement of pandemic situation, they arrived in Yoshkar-Ola,
Russia, to continue stage 2 in the offline regime. On behalf of the institute, they presented special gifts to
the leadership of the university, expressing their sincere gratitude for the cooperation with our institute.


